
 

 

                                          Working together to achieve our best 

                                              Homework Arrangements 

Nursery 
In Nursery, we may sometimes ask children to bring in items from home or explore topics in their 
home environments. This will then become part of group discussions and will be linked to the 
current topic and developing interests. 

Reception 
Homework set Frequency 
RWI sound sheets  Weekly  
RWI spellings Weekly (once they have completed sounds) 
Reading books and words Daily (at least 3 signatures per week in 

diaries) 
Maths/topic activity Weekly 

 
Years 1 - 6 
Homework set Frequency 
Reading Daily (at least 3 signatures per week in 

diaries) 
Spellings (6 words per week) Weekly 
Timetable Rock Stars Whenever possible 
Learning Logs Half Termly 

Year 2 will receive SATs packs during the late Spring term/early Summer term 
Year 6 will receive SATs revision packs from the Spring term. 
 
From Year 1 – 6, homework will be given out at the start of the half term, in the form of a Learning 
Log, allowing sufficient time to be completed. This will also be uploaded to the website. A ‘Home 
Learning Log’ will contain 9 tasks: 3 English, 3 Maths and 3 topic/science. They will be rated from 
1 star to 3 stars, with 1 star being the easiest level to 3 stars being the hardest.  Children can 
choose a minimum of at least one English task, one maths task and one topic/science task. 

Reading records are checked daily.  
Spelling tests for Years 1 – 6 will take place on a MONDAY.  
 
All pupils are expected to complete homework on time. Teachers will keep records of pupils 
completing homework which will be regularly checked. If pupils fail to complete homework, teachers, 
Deputy Headteacher or Headteacher will contact parents to find out why. The Deputy Headteacher 
will monitor KS2 reading and spellings on a weekly basis. In KS1, children will complete their 
homework in school during playtime if it has not been returned on time. In KS2, children will practise 
their spelling in school or read on a Monday lunchtime if these have not been done at home. 

Children will be rewarded at the end of a term for completing homework on time. 

 


